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From:    joanna louie <chamelean75@yahoo.com>
To:    <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    10/22/2009 9:26 AM
Subject:   Comments on docket No. 09-AAER-1C

I support more regulation for TV power consumption.   Consumers today spend several hours a day 
watching television and this is causing a large energy drain on the grid.  I also support the two tiered 
approach to the problem because it allows time for industry to get their TVs up to speed with the new 
regulations.   
 
                                     Joanna Louie 
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